Many STDs have no symptoms. The only way you can be sure of your status is to
Get Yourself Tested.

The Ector County Health Department
Located at 221 N Texas
will be offering a 3-day walk-in only STD testing clinic
April 27, 28th & 29th
8-11lam & 1-4pm

#GYT for #STDWeek!

Mask required
*Testing done via blood & urine collection*®

For more information, call (432)498-4141 ext. O or visit us on our
web page at: http://www.co.ector.tx.us/page/ector.HealthDepartment or
via Facebook at: https://www.facebook.com/EctorCountyHealthDepartment



